
What another fabulous Christmas
Concert. Thank you for attending
and supporting our students and
school! Once again we thank Mrs.
Borzel and are so fortunate to
have her here at our school. 

Thank you Parent Council for
another successful bake sale and
basket silent auction and to all
those who bought items.

May 2024 be a year of good health,
happiness, and successes for you
and your families! 

Best regards,
Mrs. Jen Dalton

Winfield School

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!
UPCOMING

EVENTS
**9 Jan. 6pm - Mike Wake
Superintendent Parent
Consultation **
9 Jan. - Skating 
19 Jan. -Kindergarten Friday
22 Jan. - Parent Council Meeting
4:15pm
24 Jan. - Basketball Tournament
25 Jan. - Hat & Sunglasses day
26 Jan.- Hoola Hoop Circus 10:30
all welcome to join us!
30 Jan. -Skating
31 Jan. - Report Cards on
PowerSchool
1 Feb. - Parent Teacher Interviews
(teacher requested only)

NewsletterJANUARY

AWARDS



In December we had 2 visits

with the residents at the Lodge.

Students and Seniors made

ornaments for their tree and

another group went Christmas

Caroling there. This month we

will be going to play cards and

read together. 

Registration link for Parent Consultations can

be found on the WRPS website. PLEASE sign up

to attend January 9th at 6pm. 

Jan. 11 -Pancakes

Jan. 18 -Spaghetti

Jan. 25 -Pizza

HOT LUNCH

LODGE VISITS









We're thrilled to announce that the Winfield School Fundraising Committee has secured
dates for our inaugural AGLC casino fundraiser. This incredible opportunity has unfolded

thanks to the unwavering dedication of our past and present parent volunteers. We are set
to fill casino shifts on March 29-30, 2024, coinciding with the Easter weekend.

While we recognize the challenges posed by the holiday weekend, we are confident in the
strength of our community. We believe that, with the support of our fantastic group of

parents and community members, we can successfully fill all the shifts.

Event Details:

March 29th, 2024: 3pm-3am (or split shifts 3pm-9pm and 9pm-3am)

March 30th, 2024: 3pm-3am (or split shifts 3pm-9pm and 9pm-3am)

If you're interested in being part of this exciting initiative, kindly complete the attached
Casino Volunteer Worker Application and submit it back to me as soon as possible. Meals
and mileage will be provided, and hotel accommodations for late shifts, priority given to

those completing more than 1 shift. We encourage you to seize this opportunity to get
involved and contribute to our fundraising efforts in a significant way!

Notably, the most recent quarterly payouts from the Camrose Casino amounted to
approximately $23,500 over a two-day casino. Your participation could lead to incredible
benefits for our school. Let's work together to make this fundraiser a resounding success!

I look forward to working this event myself, and spending some time with the other
volunteers!

Carolyn Schwindt 
Winfield School Council 

Chair
carolyn.schwindt@outlook.com   

Cell - 780-234-4300 

Volunteers Needed!!!




